
 

 WHAT IS IT? 

 

 WHY DOES THIS MATTER?  

The EPN Program is a crucial tool designed to help employers monitor the driving 
records of their employees. This program allows employers to receive timely 
updates on the driving status of their drivers. By doing so, it enhances safety and 
compliance with state regulations.  Furthermore, safe, and responsible commercial 
vehicle operators also tend to pay less in insurance premiums. 

 HOW DO I ENROLL  
This is only a brief summary of the EPN, for complete 
details as well as guidance on enrolling, please visit the 
California DMV by clicking here: Employer Pull Notice 
Program - California DMV 

The EPN is a mandatory program for employers of commercial 
vehicle operators (Class A, Class B and commercial class C 
licenses) with more than one power unit or more than 3 towed 
vehicles/trailers in the state of California.  The program is 
optional for employers of non-commercially licensed drivers. It 
was created to ensure drivers have valid licenses, recognize 
problem drivers and/or improper driving behavior all with a goal 
to improve public safety and minimize liability (accidents) 
situations 

CALIFORNIA EMPLOYER PULL NOTICE PROGRAM (EPN) 

 WHEN AM I NOTIFIED   

 The EPN gives notice to employers when an enrolled driver is: 
• Convicted of a moving violation. 
• Involved in an accident. 
• Has had their driver’s license suspended or revoked. 
• Fails to appear for a court date  

 

https://www.dmv.ca.gov/portal/vehicle-industry-services/motor-carrier-services-mcs/employer-pull-notice-epn-program/
https://www.dmv.ca.gov/portal/vehicle-industry-services/motor-carrier-services-mcs/employer-pull-notice-epn-program/

